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 Essential gas main replacement – Havant Road, Drayton 

 
We’re writing to let you know about gas main replacement work taking place On Havant Road, 
Drayton. This essential work will involve putting in place temporary traffic lights on Havant Road & 
closing the junctions of Station Road/Portsdown Avenue. 
 
As part of the traffic management set up Colas have instructed us to close the pedestrian crossing 
fully on the junctions of Havant Road/Station Road/Portsdown Avenue whilst the works are ongoing.  

 
The pedestrian crossing will be closed between the dates 20/05/24 – 03/06/24 

 
We advise parents and children to use alternative pedestrian crossings points whilst the works are in 
progress.  
 
We appreciate how disruptive our works will be for residents and road users, pedestrians, please can 
we assure you our engineers will be doing all they can to complete these works as safely and as 
quickly as possible. 
 
Please accept our apologies for the inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience and 
understanding.   
  
If you’d like to get in touch with SGN about these works, you can speak to our contractor FPF 
Utilities on 07477 665141 or email ashleyedwards@fpfutilities.com who will direct your enquiry to a 
member of the project team for a response. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Project Manager  
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